Notice of Exhibition

Draft Liverpool Plains Shire Council Growth Management Strategy Addendum

The draft Liverpool Plains Shire Council Growth Management Strategy Addendum is being placed on public exhibition for public comment. Its purpose is to rezone 10 lots at Currabubula from RU1 Primary Production to R5 Large Lot Residential and a have reduction in the Minimum Lot Size. The reduction in Minimum Lot Size would result in a dwelling entitlement.

Details of the draft Strategy Addendum may be viewed at Council Offices, 62 Station Street, Quirindi or on Council’s website www.lpsc.nsw.gov.au Monday to Friday between 8:30am and 5:00pm.

A community meeting will be held on Wednesday 21 July 2021 at 6.30pm at Currabubula Hall for all interested Currabubula community members.

The public exhibition will run for a period of 28 days from 13 July 2021.  Any person wishing to comment on or make submission on the plan may do so in writing or email lpsc@lpsc.nsw.gov.au  Submissions will be accepted up until 11 August 2021.
Submissions should be made to:



The General Manager

Liverpool Plains Shire Council

PO Box 63

QUIRINDI NSW 2380

Following the closing date of the exhibition the submissions will be considered by Council.  Enquiries in respect to this matter should be directed to Council 02 6746 1755.

J SANGSTER
GENERAL MANAGER
The Northern Daley Leader  - 13.7.2021

The Advocate – 14.7.2021 
